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March 15, 2011

















Dear Parent/Guardian:





It is the goal of Gallatin County Schools to provide both breakfast and lunch for every student. However, as of March 15, 2011, ______ has an outstanding lunch charge of ____ that needs to be paid immediately or a payment plan established.





If you are in need of a payment plan or assistance, please contact our Food Services Director, Martha Sebring, at 567-5862 for your options.  Enclosed you will also find a Free & Reduced Lunch Form.  If you need assistance in completing this form, Ms. Sebring will be happy to help you.





It is our hope that we can reach a resolution on this issue and payment will be received without involving the board of education attorney.





We want to work with you to feed your child both breakfast and lunch.





Sincerely,











Dorothy B. Perkins


Superintendent





cc:  	Martha Sebring


	Director of Food Services
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